
March 23,200l 

Patricia Pearson 
2905 Oak Bend Ct. 
Flower Mound, TX 75028 

FDA 
200 C Street SW. 
Washington, D.C. 20204 

Dear FDA: 

I am writing this letter to inform you that I am concerned about consuming dairy 
products that have come from cows that have been treated with rBGH, I would prefer 
to buy dairy products Tom cows not treated with rBGH. Without a national policy on 
rBGH labelling it is impossible for me to make an informed choice. I urge you to 
adopt definitive national guidelines regarding rBGH labelling adhered to in all fifty 
states. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia A. Pearson 




